
  

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE MAY 

9th, 2024 

COC POLICY AND ADVOCACY 

COMMITTEE MEETING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the May 9th, 2024, CoC Policy and 

Advocacy Committee Meeting has been cancelled. 

 

The next CoC Policy and Advocacy Committee Meeting will be determined 

upon the approval of the CoC 2024 Meeting Calendar. 

 

For questions, contact the CoC staff at CoC@rivco.org. 

 

Dated: April 30th, 2024 
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